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Department of Water and Sanitation South Africa  DWS_RSA 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

Media Tour at Mametja Sekororo Water Treatment Plant 

 
06 June 2022 

Members of the media are invited to a tour to be led by the Department of Water and Sanitation Limpopo 

Provincial Head, Ms Lucy Kobe at Mametja Sekororo Water Treatment Plant in the Mopani District, 

Limpopo on Friday, 10 June 2022. 

The aim of the media tour is to showcase the state of the plant since its completion, how it operates 

and the impact on communities it serves. During the tour, there will be a demonstration of how the water 

gets to the plant and the process it takes to clean the water and the reticulation process. 

The Mametja Sekororo Water Treatment Plant is one of many projects undertaken by the Department 

in Limpopo to ensure reliable water supply as well as water security.  

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

Date :  Friday, 10 June 2022 

Time :  10:00 – 13:00 

Venue :  Mametja Sekororo Water Treatment Plant (The Oaks) 

 

For media confirmations and more information, contact Ms Mashilo Raletjena on 082 928 4148 or 

raletjenam2@dws.gov.za or Ms Koroso Moloto on 082 809 5133 / molotow@dws.gov.za  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 
For media enquires contact: Sputnik Ratau 082 874 2942 or RatauS@dwa.gov.za 
 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dws.gov.za  
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